
Oregon Senate Committee on Education, 
  

Please support HB 3216 that Directs Chief Education Office to conduct study for 
purpose of identifying practices that assist students in poverty families.  Developing 
practices that assist student in poverty is a best management practice that will help the 
young adults build a better life for themselves and their future families.  Every thing that 
we can do to help them now, will make a big difference in their future life.   
  

Thank you for your full consideration of HB 3216. 
  

Cyndi Karp 

Civics Advocate 
 


